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Subject: About the new plan beside 5580 N0.3 Rd Richmond -- We say no! 

To Whom It May Concern 

Please extend my apologies. I am not able to attend the meeting on April 20 on subject issues, I would like to 
address to your attention with my concerns and negative impacts to the environment and residents of our 
building. 

With the construction of the new buildings in our area have created negative impact on the environment like 
noise, produce large amount of waste material period affecting the health of the residents. Most importantly 
will also create new problems including congestion population, (reduce residents access to fresh air circulation 
and sunlight- a critical problem with high density, short distance and space among buildings etc. All these 
negative impact will cause long term problems and concern with poor air circulation, ventilation among 
buildings and units which I think is not acceptable to human health. 

Lastly when i bought this property I was impressed with a open and nice view that I can enjoy. I am not aware 
of this new plan proposed to take place that close and affect to our area and residents! Could you please 
consider all these negative impact bring to the environment and health to the residents of our building. I vote 
against this new plan 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon with great news to the resident. 

Regards, 

Archer 
#902 5580 No.3 Rd Richmond. 
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